
From: Cornell, Wayne (DZSP21)
To: DZSP21 Everyone
Subject: JRM Public Health Order
Date: Saturday, June 20, 2020 8:08:32 AM
Importance: High

Please share with those without access to computers/email.
 

·         On Friday, JRM Published a Public Health Order to military members and
Government employees prohibiting utilization of bars and dining-in restaurants due
to the recent spike in positive COVID-19 testing. Restaurant pick-up and take-out
is still permitted if proper safety protective measures are used. Other individuals
subject to DoD authority are advised to follow this guidance.

 
Ladies and Gentlemen of DZSP 21. I recommend that you follow this guidance. I know many of us
have been looking forward to a nice, sit-down meal in our favorite family or “date night” restaurant,
but I agree with Rear Admiral Menoni.
The “loosening” of restrictions and control measures has caused this spike and we should heed his
advice.
 
Thank you.
 
Thanks for all that you do for our military customers each and every day.
Please, stay safe, stay informed and stay healthy.
 
Love you all!
To all fathers – Happy Father’s Day!
 
May the Lord Bless you and keep you safe!
 
wayne
 
President and CEO
DZSP 21 LLC
Project Director, Navy BOSC, JRM
PO Box GH
Hagatna, GU 96932
(671) 339-3998
(671) 488-5837 [mobile]
wayne.cornell@dzsp21.com
 
Think Safety Always
Stay informed; stay healthy; stay safe
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